
From: Bill Slocum
To: Wildfire Safety Advisory Board
Cc: Mikael Genachte
Subject: RE: SCE PSPS shutdowns meeting
Date: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 2:47:29 PM

Dear all,
 
Please see the attached email comments from Mikael Genachte from Kagel Canyon regarding PSPS
shutdowns
 
From: Mikael Genachte [mailto:mikaelgenachte@gmail.com] 
Sent: December 09, 2020 11:11 AM
To: bslocum@loyolahs.edu
Subject: SCE PSPS shutdowns meeting
 
With the Covid crisis, a lot of people work from home and kids are homeschooled. With these
non-stop power outages, we lose money and our kids miss a lot of important classes.
I understand that it is for our safety and to prevent wildfires, but cutting off the power
on any windy day is just avoiding solving the problem (and making a real investment) 
In Europe, they buried their power lines decades ago. I don't know if it's the right
solution, but at least they did something concrete so they don't shut down the
power every time it's a little windy. 
Is Edison developing a real investment plan to effectively solve the problem or is their
only answer to cut the power with every storm? (and put many families in difficulty).
 
Spectrum also cut internet. So even though we have a generator, we still don't have
the possibility to work
Thank you
 
Mikael Genachte
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